
“The SEND team are very approachable, and I feel that as a parent 

I have a very good working relationship with them. They are very 

action-focussed and I think that makes all the difference… their 

expertise really stands out. The work the SEND team do around 

autism is evident across the school.” 

SEND Parent Voice 

“I feel that the SEND team cater for my child’s specific needs, and 

as a result he has shown a visible change and improvement over 

the past few months. He is measurably happier in school, and I 

think that this is down to the SEND team working in conjunction 

with the pastoral team which has really made a difference.” 

“Mrs Woolf (SENCo) has taken on professional training to further 

understand our son's needs, which is hugely reassuring to us.” 

“The school definitely works well with outside agencies to support 

SEND children. In all of my communications with the SEND team 

they have been very supportive.” 

“The SEND team are very knowledgeable about ASC (Autism 

Spectrum Condition) and the referral process. My child is well 

supported - he has an IEP (the teacher and I have regular 

meetings about his targets), he is in intervention groups and has 

planned activities during lunchtimes.” 

“I am delighted with the progress that my daughter has 

made this year, thanks to the provision and support she 

gets at Oswald Road – some of the things she has 

achieved this year have been beyond my wildest 

dreams. It is a testament to the hard work of the SEND 

team and their firmly held belief that special needs 

children can thrive in a mainstream school with the 

correct provision.”  


